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21 January 2016

bear Roddy,

Re: Mr Duncan Brown of Seaview Caravan Park, Kinloss, Forres, Moray, 1V36 3TF

I recently met my above named constItuent at Seaview Caravan Park which he owns. Mr Brown
showed me around the park and his piece of ground across the road where he is seeking
retrospective planning permission for a yard.

Mr Brown explained to me that he is trying to improve his business and showed me an area of the
park where he has recently invested a lot of money. He also highlighted the lack of storage space
he currently has to demonstrate his need for a yard to allow him to improve his business.

My constituent advised that he was unaware he would require planning permission for his yard
because there is no building involved. As mentioned above, he is currently applying for
retrospective planning permission for work that he had begun.

Due to the particular challenges that that area of Moray has faced following the loss of RAF Kinloss
and the fact that it is always good to support local businesses when possible, I would be grateful if
the Council could assist Mr Brown as best as possible in his endeavours.

Thank you for your attention and I would be grateful if you could let me know the outcome of Mr
Brown’s application.

Yours sincerely

Richard Lochhead

Richard L.ochhead
SNP Member of the Scottish Parliament for Moray

9 wards Road, Elgin, Moray, 1V30 ZNL
richardiochhead.msp@scottish.parliament.uk
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